
 
Dear Music General Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC finds that the program has solid enrollment and the faculty are innovative with their 
curriculum. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC notes that there is no response to Program assessments section.   
 
PRC agrees with the division dean note on the lack of clearly defined goals (“actually, the lack of 
any stated goals”). 
 
 
Recommendation – Yellow 
 
PRC recommends that program level goals and assessments by completed and submitted to 
PRC by June 1, 2015. 
 
 
The program is recommended to submit an out-of-cycle comprehensive program review in fall 
2015. 
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